
 
   

    
Town of Oxford 

Thompson Lake Advisory Committee 

Minutes of 01/25/2012 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:07pm by Michael Chammings. Other members present were Hal Ferguson, 

Dan Peaco and Peter Laverdiere. Public present were; KC Putman and Paul Edes.   

 

Minutes from the 10/26 & 12/07 meetings were corrected by the correct spelling of Scott Bernardy’s name and 

then approved by all.  

 

Michael updated us as on the dam access road. The road is kept open year round in case of emergencies. Dan and 

Hal asked about the electrification of the dam’s gates. Michael told us that conduit had been laid along the side of 

the access road to facilitate the future electrical work. Dan and Hal moved and seconded that Michael get bids as 

to the cost. Approved by all.  

 

During public comments, KC and Paul talked about the water level. They noted that it is lower and much more in 

keeping w/ a proper winter time level. This lower level is the result of the removal of the trash racks in early Dec. 

2011.  

 

Next Meeting will be either 02/08
th

 or 02/22
nd

 at 6:00pm due to budget hearings. Michael is going to ask to make 

a presentation at the Casco budget hearing on 02/29
th

.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:25 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Pete Laverdiere 
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